

FRANKLIN COUNTY
Public Notice
Notice of Commissioner’s Court meeting on 2025 Proposed Budget

Notice is hereby given that the Commissioners’ Court of Franklin County will hold a public hearing during the regularly scheduled Commissioners’ Court Meeting on Monday, August 26, 2024, at 9 a.m. in the County Courtroom, 200 N. Kaufman, Mt. Vernon, TX. to consider adoption of the 2025 proposed budget and the proposed 2024 tax rate. The proposed 2024 tax rate to fund the 2025 budget is .35228 per $100.00 valuation.  The total proposed No New Revenue tax rate of .35228, required to fund this budget, is not above the New Revenue Rate of .35228.
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TO:     Lincoln Oglesby			FROM:    Marla White
PHONE:  lincoln@tribnow.com		Bill: Franklin Co. Treasurer
Email:	mwhite@co.franklin.tx.us		PO Box 989 Mt. Vernon, Texas 75457




There is no font size requirement on the budget hearing notice in LGC 111.

